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Clubs 

● Club Portal Committee: progressing well, going to further examine all operational needs  
● Club Committee has had 4 meetings to date decisions have been sent to Legislative Council 

for ratification 
● Working with Student Life Admin Assistant to determine/assess club activity during this 

semester, organize SGIF entries and workshop attendance 
● Hired Club Website Designer - currently being onboarded 
● Attended Student Group Admin Committee on Oct 27  
● Met with MOC to discuss potential programming idea  

Services  

● Services Review Committee meeting happened on Oct 22 
● Service Committee happened on Oct 30 
● Interviews with all 16 Service ongoing in order to assess them for SRC, along with the Services 

Administrative Assistant 
● Services continuing to move into the UC and unpack belongings 
● Met with MSERT to discuss Winter semester activities  

Mental Health  

● Attended SSMU Mental Health team meeting on Nov 4  
● MH Fee increase was no longer needed - MH Commissioner is currently working with folks 

from Wellness Hub and PGSS to find digital wellness solutions 
● KeepMeSafe update on Oct 28 - some students experiencing long wait times, but this will no 

longer be the case moving forward!  
● SSMU Mental Health Roundtable on Nov 5; discussion of Mental Health Awareness Week for 

Winter semester and updates from campus groups  
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Family Care 

● SSMU Referendum ongoing - planning and executing fee increase campaign, attended 
Campaign Committee chairs meeting on Nov 2 

● Daycare Board Meeting on October 27th - approved many operations-related motions and 
reviewed budget forecast  

Student Services 

● Helped to organize some Services to be present at the McGill Open House - event ran 
successfully  

● Attended Committee on Student Services on Oct 26th  
● Collaboration with Campus Life and Engagement to reach more Clubs and Services, help them 

brainstorm ideas for programming and outreach  

Miscellaneous 

● Continuing to work with VP UA and AMUSE VP Floor Fellow for Harm Reduction Policy  
● Attended Funding Committee on Oct 27  
● Attended BaCON meeting on Oct 30  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Maheen  
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